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Last week’s attendance: 

Nursery: 93.6% 

Reception: 97.0%  

Year 1: 99.3% 

Year 2: 98.7% 

Year 3: 98.6% 

Year 4: 99.7% 

Year 5: 97.8% 

Year 6: 95.0% 

Overall Attendance: 97.6%  

Number of Lates: 

Monday: 4 

Tuesday: 11 

Wednesday: 20  

Thursday: 9 

Friday: 8 

Reception: Muhammed Noor 

Year 1: Diego Banuelos-Jechiu 

Year 2: Ethan Abrams 

Year 3: Dora Veronica Baroi 

Year 4: Reanna Cunningham 

Year 5: Muntaha Mamiza 

Year 6: Abdul Muhit 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Eid Mubarak to all our families who are celebrating Eid Al-Adha! School will be closed on Thursday 24th September 2015  so we will celebrate 
Eid in school on Friday 25th September 2015 by having Eid class parties.  

The start of term continues to be positive. There has been fantastic attendance so far with 97.6% which is above the national average of 
95%. Lets keep this up!  

There are a lot of things happening for parents around the school which you can see in the newsletter. It  is wonderful to see the  children in 
their correct school uniform. Please ensure you child brings their PE kit . Their PE days are in the Curriculum Newsletter. 

The Place2Be Parent Coffee Morning on Thursday was very successful and had a great turn out! If you would like more information about the 
services Place2Be provides, please refer to the Place2Be leaflet  in the reception area or speak to Kate, our Place 2Be manager.  
 

Best wishes 

Nicola Horton 

NURSERY  & RECEPTION PARENTS  WORKSHOPS 

All Nursery and Reception parents are invited to attend every week! This will be an opportunity to receive 
information on how you and the school can work in partnership to support your child at home. This week we 

had a workshop on Counting. Next week will be a workshop on Literature. 
 

Nursery Parent Workshops - every Tuesday - 9am till 10am - Nursery Class 

Reception Parent Workshops - every Thursday - 9am till 10am - Reception Class 



Diary Dates: 
 

Thursday 24th September - EID - School Closed 

Friday 25th September - EID Class Parties - Non-Uniform - 

Children to bring snacks and £1 contribution 

Friday 25th September - Reception Class Assembly 

Monday 28th September - Secondary Transfer Workshop - 
Year 6 Parents - Father Duncan Ross Room - 9am till 10am 

Tuesday 29th September - Individual & Sibling Photos 

Thursday 1st October - Year 1 Class Assembly 

Thursday 1st October - Macmillan Parent Coffee Morning - 

Father Duncan Ross Room - 9am 

Friday 2nd October - INSET DAY - School Closed 

Friday 16th October - Year 3 Class Assembly 

Half-Term - Monday 26th October—Friday 30th October 

Friday 6th November - Year 4 Class Assembly 

Friday 13th November - Year 2 Class Assembly 

Friday 20th November - Nursery Class Assembly 

Eid Al-Adha – School Closure and Eid Class Parties 
 

 

 

 

School will be closed on Thursday 24th September 2015 for Eid. 

We will be celebrating Eid in school on Friday 25th September 2015 by 

having Eid class parties, so please can all pupils bring snacks to share.  
 

Children can wear their Eid clothes or their own clothes on Friday and 
will need to bring £1 as their non-uniform contribution. The money raised 
will go towards the total we raise for MacMillan Cancer Charity.  
 

Happy Eid to our families and staff who will be celebrating Eid Al-Adha. 

Individual & Sibling Photos 
 

Tuesday 29th September 2015 
 

Please ensure your child is in the 

correct school uniform. 

Samosa Making Parent Workshop  

Learn how to make samosas!!! 

Tuesday 22nd September 

10:00am 

Father Duncan Ross Room 
 

In this session, you will  

be taught how to do 
the special samosa 
wrapping by Mrs Shak 
Lema (SPSL Parent). 

All Parents are welcome, please join us! 

Ingredients will be provided however, you may 
bring your own filling if you wish.   

Year 6 Parent Workshop 

Monday 28th September 

9am - 10am 

Father Duncan Ross Room 

If you need help completing 
the Secondary School  
Transfer Application Form, 
please come along. Khalidah 
Khanom & Nicola Drew will 

be available to help.  

 

Thursday 1st October 2015 

Macmillan Parent Coffee Morning 

Father Duncan Ross Room 

9am - 10am 
 

All parents and carers are invited to come to this event to help raise money 
for Macmillan Cancer Charity. We will be selling tea, coffee, croissants, cakes 

and much more. All money raised will help Macmillan Cancer Charity to    
provide medical financial and emotional help to  Cancer victims.  

Please join us to raise money for this great cause! 

We would also like parents to contribute towards the event by bringing in 
food like croissants, cakes, scones, muffins, pancakes and any other food 

which can be sold at the coffee morning. Parents can start bringing all this in 
from Tuesday 29th September. 3 parent volunteers are needed to help run this 
event   including one parent to be in charge of taking the money. Parents who 

are interested in this will need to see Khalidah Khanom as soon as possible. 
The parents that decide to volunteer will receive a certificate from the school 

to say they helped run this event, which will look great on their CV!            

Games to play (displayed in the office reception)      
Guess how many mirrors on the disco ball? £2                   

Guess how many spots are on the cake? £2 

If you are closest to the total under the silver panel, you win half 

the sweepstake money! Everyone is encouraged to participate! 

Reporting Pupil Absences 

Please inform the school office before 9am each 

day your child is absent from school. 

If leaving a voicemail, clearly state your child’s 

full name, class and the reason.  

Our school kitchen had an inspection 
today and was awarded a rating of ‘5’ 
for food hygiene which is very good. A 
huge thank you to our dedicated     

catering team led by Helen. 


